
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
All of the Year 6 children have enjoyed every moment they have had at 
John Clare.  All of the members of staff make learning fun for everyone, 
even if they don’t like the subject!  We will all miss John Clare dearly,  
but we are ready for the journey ahead. 
 
We will never forget all of the things everyone has taught us through  
the years we have been here.  We were very lucky to have had all the 
amazing opportunities to show people what we are capable of - with  
the help of Mrs Simmons, the staff, Total Sports and many more. 
 
We are very sad to say goodbye, but John Clare has prepared us and  
we are more than ready. 
 
Thank you all,  
happy holidays! 
 
Best wishes  

Year 6, Torpel 
 
 
 
 
 

 20th July 2018 

 

Pupil Achievement  
 
 

Class Attendance of the Week 
Broadwheel 98.50% 

 
Whole School Attendance of the Week 

97.00% 

 

Whole Year School Attendance 

97.40% 
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Follow us @JohnClarePri 

           School Noticeboard 
 

School Governors 
Following Monday’s Governing Body Meeting, 
Mrs Claire Spooner is stepping down as Chair  
of Governors with effect from 20th July.   
Mrs Rosie Shackell will take over the role of 
Chair of Governors and Mrs Alison Ayres Vice 
Chair.  Mrs Spooner is remaining as a school 
Governor and Chair of the SET Trustees to  
support the school.  
 
 
The Herbie Lamb Quartet - Sunday 29th July 4-6pm 

Mr Steve Andrews our Drum Teacher at John 
Clare will be performing with his Jazz band the 
Herbie Lamb Quartet at the Bluebell, Helpston on 
Sunday 29th July from 4-6pm.  Please contact 
the Bluebell for more information. 
 
New Term Starts 
Wednesday 5th September 2018 
 

      Friends of John Clare School 

          Summer Fete 
 

Exciting news, the Summer Fete raised an 
amazing £2106.50 last Saturday. 
 
The Friends would like to thank all sponsors, all 
helpers on the day and all of the children and 
parents who came along to support the event.  
We couldn’t do it without you, so thank you! 

 

      John Clare Kitchen 
           Week commencing: Wednesday 5th September 

       Menu Week 1 
   School Meals - KS2 £2.30 per day  

     Please pay for school meals online through your 
ParentPay account 

 
 
 
 
 

Available daily: Yoghurts and a selection of fresh fruit 
 
  
Wednesday: Fish Pie 
  Vegetarian Nuggets 
  Flapjack 
  
Thursday: Pepperoni Pizza 
  Margherita Pizza 
  Ice Cream 
     
Friday:  Roast Beef 
  Vegetarian Sausage 
  Shortbread 
    
  
A Jacket Potato or Salad can be ordered in advance 
in place of the main meal. 
 
 


